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                        MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Planning & Zoning Commission 
 
FROM: Conservation Commission 
 
DATE:  July 8, 2022 
 
RE:  Planning & Zoning SP#492, ASML, 77 Danbury Road 
  Proposed Driveway for Northerly Entrance to Existing Garage 
  
 
In response to your referral, the Conservation Commission has reviewed the above referenced 
application.  The Commission offers the following comments:   
 

• The Conservation Commission recommends trees are planted in the riparian corridor to 
offset the clearing of trees in the driveway location. 
 

• The Conservation Commission recommends care is taken to ensure the Norwalk River is 
protected and undisturbed for the duration of this project. 
 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 

 


